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Friday 27th November 
Dear Parents and Carers,
We begin the season of Advent coming out of a lockdown and into Tier 3. We could not have predicted this year and the way that things have been for all of us. As we begin a new church’s year let us renew our hope for better times to come.
We will prepare the children in school during Advent for the wonderful time of Christmas and whatever it looks like this year for all of us we can all be assured of the love and prayers for each other as a school community. 
Wednesday Word. Please click on this link for the first Sunday of Advent.                             https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=11.2
Reminder – please do not send Christmas cards in this year with the children. We will find a way of celebrating in a different way. (This is to do with the virus and the cost for yourselves).                                   Many thanks for your support.   
Nasal Flu Vaccine. This will take place this afternoon. 
Food Bank. Due to the wonderful collection last time we have been able to buy some more items for the Food Bank. These will be delivered to Gerry and the team at Saint Aidan’s on Wednesday 9th December. Thanks once again for your generosity in the Harvest collection. 
Please find also attached an Advent calendar from Missio which will help to focus us this Advent on ways to help and pray for each other as we prepare for Christmas.
With prayers as we begin Advent 2020,
Sarah Yates
Head Teacher 
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We wait in joyful hope
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